
 

 

 

 

Friday, April 30th, 2021 

 

BCCI’S 101ST ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

- For Immediate Release- 

 

The Belize Chamber of Commerce & Industry’s 101st Annual 

General Meeting was held on the 29th of April 2021 at 5:30 

p.m. via Zoom. The President Ms. Marissa Longsworth gave 

an overview and reported on BCCI’s accomplishments for the 

year 2020. She highlighted that the year 2020 was an anomaly; 

and expressed her heartfelt appreciation to the members for 

working with the BCCI throughout the pandemic, the 

Executive Council and the Secretariat for their hard work and 

dedication to the Chamber.  

BCCI’s Treasurer, Mr. Giacomo Sanchez, delivered the 

presentation and adoption of the 2020 Financial Statements, and elaborated on the Chamber’s 

current financial position and the decisions that were made in the past year. 

The guest speaker was the Prime Minister of Belize, the 

Hon. John Briceno. He spoke on the topic “The Potential 

in the midst of a pandemic: Opportunities for Growth & 

Productivity”.  

The Belize Chamber of Commerce & Industry, the largest 

private sector organization, continues its dedication and 

commitment to its members, a commitment that remains fueled by our Triple C Philosophy to 

Connect, Capacitate and Champion on behalf of the members of the business community. We are 

grateful for the support of our Members and we look forward to continuing the service to you and 

to Belize!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

- End - 

Media Contact:  

Viannie Reyes 

Marketing & Public Relations Officer  

Belize Chamber of Commerce & Industry  

Email: mpo@belize.org 

Telephone Number: (501) - 223 – 5330  

WhatsApp: (501) – 614-3138 
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